DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
o KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

06 May 2019
SirfMadam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its
Resolution No. (IMP) 161- 19, the Department is awarding the procurement for the
hiring of a firm for the conduct of the Human Resource Management (HRMO)
Seminar to your firm, the Zesi Auxano Perrisos Management and Consulting,
Inc., in the total amount of Seventy-Five Thousand Pesos (PhP 75,000.00) only,
including taxes and other lawful charges, subject fo the Department's existing
accounting and auditing rules and reguiations, and subject to the signing of the
Contract.

Very truly yours,

ERNESTO C. ABELLA
Undersecretary and Acting
Head of the Procuring Entity

Zesi Auxano Perissos Management and Consuliting, Inc.
Unit 309, Greenworld Plaza

79 Presidents Avenue, BF Homes

Parafiaque City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000



